To Guelph City Council,

In reference to the request to take parking off of Wyndham Street through the downtown
core, l would like to add my voice to opposing this idea. When all the businesses are
suffering, why take away even more parking? How does this help with enabling curbside
pickups if you can’t get near the curb? | have faith in our customers and the citizens of
Guelph to do the right and common sense thing in terms of social distancing on the
sidewalks.

Bryan Munn
owner, Royal Cat Records and Sweet! Candy



